
Newsletter 
7.7.2023 

Sports Day 
On Wednesday afternoon, children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 

enjoyed their Sports Day while children in Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and 
Year 6 had their Sports Day on Thursday afternoon. The rain stayed 

away on both afternoons so weather conditions were perfect!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Working in mixed age teams, the children completed a range of 

different sports activities and earned points for their team. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The children had a great time! This was made more special by the 
large number of parents and other family members who came to 

support them—THANK YOU so much for joining us. Well done to all 
the children, staff and parents for making these afternoons such good 
fun! A SPECIAL THANK YOU to Mr. Filder for being such a wonderful 

Sports Day Organiser! Team winners will be announced in next 
Friday’s Celebration Assembly. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates for your diary 
 
Thursday 13 July 
6pm Year 6 Leavers Play - 
“Amazing Adventures of 
Superstan!” 
 
Friday 14 July 
9am End of Term Celebration 
Assembly 
2pm Summer Fair - parents to 
collect children from their class. 
 
Wednesday 19 July 
2.30pm Musical Theatre 
Performance 
Nursery children break up for 
Summer Holidays 
 
Thursday 20 July 
9am End of Year & Leavers 
Assembly 
1.30pm Break up for Summer 
Holidays 
 
Friday 1 September 
Teacher Training Day 
 
Monday 4 September 
Teacher Training Day 
 
Tuesday 5 September 
Y1-6 return to school 
 
Wednesday 6 September 
Nursery return to school 
Reception start school 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Holiday Dates 
 

For school holiday dates please 
check our website  

https://www.west-street.org/ 



School Dinners 
 
This is the menu for 
school lunches after half 
term.  We are unable to 
provide alternative 
meals. 
 
Monday 
Lasagne or 
Butter Pie 
 
Tuesday 
Potato Pie or 
Tomato & Mascarpone 
Pasta 
 
Wednesday 
Sausage & Mash or 
Tomato Pasta 
 
Thursday 
Curry & Rice or 
Veg Fingers 
(Veg Fingers may change 
depending on stock.) 
Friday 
Pizza or 
Salmon Fish Finger  
 
The cost of school dinners 
are: 
 
£2.40 per day OR £12.00 
per week 
 
Parents who pay for 
their child’s school dinners 
should pay directly to the 
office staff. Payments 
can be made either by 
cash or 
cheque.  

Are you interested volunteering in school?  
 

We are keen to welcome more volunteers in school to support 
children’s learning. Volunteers must have a DBS – this is easy to 

organise with Miss. Watson. Interested? Then talk with Miss. Watson or 
Mrs. Duerden! 

Nursery Graduation 
This afternoon the children who are 
leaving Nursery this term. ready to 

start school in September, took part in 
a Nursery Graduation Ceremony. The 

children received a special Class of 
2023 gift bag. Many thanks to all 

those parents who came to watch ther 
child graduate.  

Thank you to Miss. Ingham for 
organising this lovely ceremony. 

 
Flowerpot Festival 

Our contributions to Colne Flowerpot Festival can be seen 
outside the Fire Station. Many thanks to the Year 5 children 

and Mrs. Duerden for their flowerpot creations! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SportsCool Activity Day 
Today Coach Sam has been in school giving children a taster of some 
of the activities that will be included in SportsCool’s Summer Holiday 
Clubs. All Key Stage 2 had a go at archery while children in Reception 

and Key Stage 1  practised multi-skills. 
 

. 
 
 



 
 
 
 

Absence Procedure 
 

When you know your 
child is off school ill please 
call and leave us a 
message. Then we know 
why your child is not in 
school. 

When your child is not in 
school, the office staff will: 

• send a text message 
to remind parents 
that school needs to 
know why your child 
is absent. 

• make a phone call 
when they have not 
yet heard back from 
you. 

• ask Mrs. Peake to 
make a home visit. 

When you receive a text 
from school you can either 
reply to the text we have 
sent you OR just give us a 
ring. 

Contacting School 
 

The school office is open from 
8.30am. 

Please leave a message on the 
answer phone before 8.30am. A 
member of staff will phone you 

back when necessary.  

SportsCool Summer Club 
Unfortunately, the SportsCool summer club is now full. 

However, Pendle Leisure Centre are running some 
summer activities. See the flyer below for more 

information. 
 

Musical Theatre 
Finally, Musical Theatre Club have their last session on 

Thursday 13 July. Their performance date has been 
changed to Wednesday 19 July at 2.30pm. Parents of 

children in the musical theatre club are invited to come 
along and watch. 

Orienteering Winners 
Congratulations to the winners of the orienteering day 

having both the quickest time and the most correct answers! 

 

Year R Victor, Lydia, Aaronas, Esme and Faye 

Year 1 Louie, Lola, Ivy and Maliyah 

Year 2 Lochlan, Jacob, Novagh and Isla 

Year 3 Zak, Oliver, Addison and Bailey 

Year 4 Kyran, Theo K, Lily B and Zaydan 

Year 5 Levi, Emelia, Ethan and Oscar 

Year 6 Eliza, McKenna, Dylan and Sabakhah 



Week Beginning 26th June   
A massive well done and 

congratulations to our 
learners and readers of the 

week!! 
 

GREAT JOB - You have 
earned 10 Dojo points! 

 
THANK YOU to all those 
parents who joined us for 
this morning’s Celebration 
Assembly to see your child 

receive an award. 

Learners of the Week  

Readers of the Week 
 

 

Year R Jaxson for his amazing work on the story 
of Billy’s Bucket. 

Alice for creating a super sea creature using 
playdough and talking about her design. 

Year 1 Scarlett M for being resilient when 
completing the orienteering course. 

Maliyah for showing a huge improvement with 
her writing and presentation. 

Year 2 Misbah for always being willing to 
contribute to class discussions. 

Oliver for his growing independence. 

Year 3 Lincoln for working really hard all week, 
giving everything his best and being a star 
in history. 

Addison for a brilliant persuasive poster in 
English packed full of detail and set out 
beautifully. 

Year 4 Theo K for brilliant team work, speed and 
accuracy during the orienteering session.  

Kyran for brilliant team work, speed and 
accuracy during the orienteering session.  

Year 5 Maison for being an excellent role model 
and having more confidence. 

Hussain for being an excellent ambassador of 
West Street on his visit to Park High. 

Year 6 Georgia for putting in a lot of effort into 
learning her lines and for speaking loudly 
and slowly. 

Alex for learning the lyrics of our play songs well 
and for singing beautifully. 

Year R Faye for developing her comprehension skills 
and reading daily. Keep it up! 

Year 1 Ali for becoming more confident answering 
comprehension questions. 

Year 2 Jacob for his fantastic sequencing skills! 

Year 3 Annie for ALWAYS contributing in reading 
lessons, sharing her ideas and pushing herself 
with her work. 

Year 4 Brandon for an improved attitude to reading 
at home. 

Year 5 Ibrahim for super progress and working on his 
resilience. 

Year 6 Adrian for performing his lines with lots of 
expression. 



Week Beginning 3rd July 

 

  

A massive well done and 
congratulations to our 

learners and readers of the 
week!! 

 
GREAT JOB - You have 
earned 10 Dojo points! 

 
THANK YOU to all those 
parents who joined us for 
this morning’s Celebration 
Assembly to see your child 

receive an award. 
 

 

Learners of the Week  

Readers of the Week 
 

 

Year R Theodore for identifying and using 
rhyming words in his literacy lesson. 

Amber for gaining confidence in all areas of 
learning. Well done for putting your hand up in 
class time too. 

Year 1 Freija for trying really hard in DT when 
using safety pins. 

Harvey for practicing and improving his spelling. 

Year 2 Jaxon for his improved confidence in 
Maths. 

Billy for his brilliant drawing of a Hindu god. 

Year 3 Keira for a fantastic piece of English - 
creating a detailed persuasive poster 
about a magic show. 

India for a fantastic piece of English - creating a 
detailed persuasive poster about a magic show. 

Year 4 Theo N for always being a role model for 
behaviour and attitude to learning. 

Jakub for improved attitude towards writing 
and being more focused. 

Year 5 Oscar for a really improved attitude to 
learning. 

Fatimah for being a superstar in every way! 

Year 6 Jaidah for being a fantastic music 
manager for the play and for having the 
patience of a saint! 

Porsha for putting effort into speaking loudly 
and clearly for the play. 

Year R Brody for his super engagement at story time. 

Year 1 Chaise for being resilient during the reading 
assessments. 

Year 2 Drake for his great inference skills. 

Year 3 Whole Class for a brilliant positive attitude 
towards the reading test and some brilliant 
scores due to lots of hard work. 

Year 4 Ade for helping others with reading when 
working collaboratively. 

Year 5 Sam for making great progress in his reading 
and trying his best. 

Year 6 Paisley for being confident with her lines and 
for speaking loudly when on stage. 


